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	Item No
	Clarification
	UNDP Response

	1
	Is this process meant for Zimbabwean companies only?
[bookmark: _GoBack]
	The process is open to any interested bidder provided they can follow the local laws in doing the work. Foreign bidders are free to partner any locally registered bidders if they re interested in doing so. The nature of the work requires suppliers to be able to urgently attend the business at times, hence it would be ideal for bidders to have personnel in Zimbabwe.

	2
	Is there a minimum number of suppliers you intent to shortlist?
	UNDP is trying to establish a comprehensive list of suppliers that we can we work with in the construction projects. There are different projects with some urgent and other not urgent. We would to have a shortlist of suppliers that we can use for these projects.

	3
	We submitted a bid for the previous similar process. Is it possible to get a debrief on our submission?
	You can send an email requesting for a debrief and UNDP will be able to do so. Kindly note that the debrief will only address issues to do with your bid and no other submissions will be discussed during the debrief.



